
LAW OFFICES OF TINA WALLIS

3581 Westwind Boulevard (707) 595-8681 twallis@twallislaw.com

Santa Rosa, Caiifornia 95403 www.twailisiaw.com

September 2019

Crystal Acker
PRMD

2250 Ventura Avenue

Santa Rosa, CA 95401

Via Email and Overnight delivery with signature required

RE: UPC 17-0090

Dear Ms. Acker:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the appeal, filed on behalf of Residents and
Landowners against cannabis on Roberts Road, of the Board of Zoning Adjustments' adoption of
a Mitigated Negative Declaration and approval of UPC 17-0090.

Very truly yours,

Tina M. Wallis

Law Offices of Tina Wallis, Inc.


